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· The 2019 Bowling Club bowls at Imperial Lanes at Garfield & Hall
· We meet on the following Thursdays:

1. January 3
2. January 10
3. January 17
4. January 24
5. January 31

6. February 7
· The total cost is $50.00.  The cost covers two games and shoes each week, one-way bus ride, sponsors, t-shirt, and pizza party the last day.  This cost is a set price, so even if your child has shoes, he/she must still pay the same amount. There will be no refund for absences, sorry.
· Registration will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis, maximum of 50 students.  Everything MUST be turned into MRS. CLARK, ROOM 147.  Please do not turn the forms into the office!
· In order to register you need to turn in:  


1. Parent permission slip
2. The payment of $50.00 

· Payment:  Check payable to Iroquois Middle School.  To use a credit card, see Payschools on the Iroquois web site for more information.

· Following the 2:44 dismissal, students will meet in Mrs. Clark’s room (147).  The bus will take the students to the bowling alley.  Students must be picked up at Imperial Lanes Bowling Alley at 4:30.  A parent must come into the bowling alley to check out the student with the sponsors.   Students may not leave until a sponsor has received their score forms, made sure the area has been cleaned up and all the bowling balls have been put away.  Students are not allowed to go to the game room.

· Being picked up late may be cause for dismissal from the club.
· School rules apply.  (Although, students will be able to use their cell phones.)

Questions?  Please contact:
Mrs. Clark


Mrs. Mahoney

586-723-3847


586-723-3830
rclark@cvs.k12.mi.us

tmahoney@cvs.k12.mi.us 

**All forms and payments are due:  Friday, December 7.
